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Next CLUB Meeting – Tuesday, 

February 24, 7 P.M at Abby’s Pizza 

on River Road. Got a project?  

Bring it for show and tell. 

 

Indoor flying – Wednesday 10 AM 

- Noon.   See web page 
 

http://www.eugenerc.org//EEF/EEF

index.htm 
 

Magazines - I have about seven 

years worth of Model Aviation, 

Model Airplane News, and Electric 

Flight magazines that I want to 

dispose of.  Do you think anyone in 

the club would be interested in 

them?  I would happily leave them 

at the field.  Otherwise they will be 

recycled. (The stack is about 2 feet 

high)  Mike Farr   541-556-8385 

 
 

 * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

WINTER FLYING RULES 

During November, December,  

January and February 

On Wednesday, Saturday and Sundays no 

flying is allowed prior to NOON. 

DO NOT ARRIVE AT THE FIELD 

BEFORE NOON. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
 

 

 

January meeting – A turnout of 20 

members and numerous guests 

present. 

Major Roxanne Cole, spokesperson 

for Civil Air Patrol Mahlon Sweet 

Composite Squadron gave a 

presentation. 
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  President’s Report – Roger Dahl  -  roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
 

I'd like to welcome 
you all this month! 
The weather has 
given us some good 
flying weather. I hope 
you have been taking 
advantage of it.  

We will be having our club meeting at 
Abby's, and the club will be hosting. We 
hope to see you all there! 

Safe flying, 

Roger 

 

 
 
 
 

  Treasurers Report   -  Al Barrington -  albarrington@msn.com 
 

 

 As of this report 
ERCA is at 59 
members with 26 
members from 2014 
yet to renew.  
Remember, the 
renewal deadline is 
the March 24th 

meeting after which un-renewed members 
are transferred to the inactive roster and a 
$25 reinstatement is added. 

We welcome new youth member, 
Elizabeth Fellman, daughter of Scott 
Fellman. 

There are no other new member 
applications pending. 

In Memory:  ERCA bids a final farewell 
to member, Dave Bennett Sr., who passed 
away earlier this month.  He joined ERCA 
in April of 2012 with his son Dave Bennett 
Jr.  It is his family's generous wish that his 
memory live on through his plane 
collection which is being offered for sale 
with the proceeds to be donated to ERCA.  
Details to follow on this later after the 
family has had time to process more 
pressing matters.  Right now our thoughts 
and prayers go out to the family and we 
wish them peace. 

 

The treasury balance is at $7986.52 

 

Birthdays during January & February - 
Mel Graham Sr., Greg Knecht, Ron Knox, 
Tom Kopriva, Don Schiltz, and Pat Willis,   
Sorry if I missed anyone.  There are 
members who still show blank on that data 
field. 

I was recently invited to set up a static 
display in the Fern Ridge Service Center 
in Veneta.  It was a great success.  
Besides showing a few planes, I passed 
out club literature and gave anyone who 
wanted a chance to try the RC Flight 
Simulator.  I hope we see them again as 
future fliers at our field. 

We're looking forward to seeing 
everyone at the meeting Tuesday, 
February 24th, at the River Road Abby's 
Pizza, 7 pm.  This meeting the pizza is on 
the club.  I'll get there early to help anyone 
who wants to take care of their 
membership renewal, save time and avoid 
the postage.  I'll have your new member 
card there and ready for you. 

 

Happy landings. 

    AL Barrington 

Treasurer, ERCA 
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  February had a few good flying days    
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  Indoor had some good flying 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  Dave Bennett Sr  -  
 

 
 

I'm sorry to report that my Dad, Dave Bennett Sr. passed away after a brief illness. I'd 
like to let all the club members know that although we weren't at the field as much as we 
would have liked, RC aircraft and the club in particular were important pieces of my 
Dad's last few years of life. He is my Hero not only for his 30 years of service as an 
Officer in the Navy, but also for the selfless care he has provided my mother for the past 
15 years as her primary care giver. He had an RC hobby room where he would sneak 
away to tinker with a project, read the latest RC magazine, or just sit and take a moment 
for himself. The friendship he received from members of the club was a welcome relief 
and even the hope of being able to come out to the field was a boost for him. 

Dave Bennett, Jr. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

  2015 ERCA Club Contacts  -  
 

 

President:    Roger Dahl  - 541-579-5959 - roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
Vice President:  JR Graham  - 541-632-9760 - aroura420@hotmail.com 
Secretary:  Don Hansen  - 541-461-4552 - donnelhansen@comcast.net 
Treasurer:   Al Barrington   - 541-935-4960 - albarrington@msn.com 
Safety Officer: Mike Burgess  - 541-998-1839 - mikeshanb@hotmail.com 
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  2015  Meeting Dates  -   Time 7pm 
 

 
 

January 27   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
February 24   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR 
March 24   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
April 28   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
May 26   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
June 23   Tue  -   At the Field 

July 28   Tue  -   At the Field 
August 25   Tue  -   At the Field 
September 22   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
October 27   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
November 24   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR 
December   NO MEETING
 

*NH – means NO HOST, you buy your own pizza and drinks 
 

 
 

  For Sale 
 
 

 
FOR SALE   PRICE REDUCED 

 

Hangar 9  Twist 40 ARF Version 2.  Trim 
Flight Only . 

Includes Futaba servos, fuel tank and 
switch. 

Yours for $75.00 

Call or Email  Mickey Cohen, 541-953-
9902, mickeyn83mc@gmail.com 

– – – – 

Futaba Servos: 8 each S3151, 1 each 
S3050   $10.00 each or all 9 for $75. 

Merlin 4 Stroke Glow Plugs 

5 each, Sells for $7.95 each. All 5 for 
$15.00 

Call or Email  Mickey Cohen, 541-953-
9902, mickeyn83mc@gmail.com 

SIG Flight Boss Box with Boxxer Fuel 
Pump, SIG Field Boss Power Panel and 
Battery.   Over $125.00 New, Yours for 
$50.00 

Call or Email  Mickey Cohen, 541-953-
9902, mickeyn83mc@gmail.com 

– – – – – – – – – – – – 

 

E-FLITE MINI ULTRA STICK 

 

SUPER TIGER .10 MOTOR 

E-FLITE 40 AMP LITE PRO SPEED 
CONTROL 

AR6210 SPEKTRUM RECEIVER 

USED ONCE 

MiniUltraStik_2 MiniUltraStik_1 

$125  JOHN 541-747-8968 

 
 

---   That's All Folks   --

mailto:mickeyn83mc@gmail.com
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 ____________________________ Renewing Current Member ____________________________  
 

INVOICE FOR 2015 MEMBERSHIP - EUGENE RC AERONAUTS 
Please fill in the following information and send back with your Dues Remittance 

 

Name __________________________________________ Date of Birth ________________  

2015 AMA Membership No._______________________________  

I certify that I have paid my 2015 AMA Dues. Initial _________  

Member Address ________________________________________________________________  

Member Phone No. __________________________ Cell: __________________________  

Member Email Address ___________________________________________________________  

Newsletter Via: _____ Email ___ Regular Mail ___ Do not need to receive newsletter  

Annual due will be assessed members as follows:  
Age 18 and younger (no dues), Age 19-64 $70.00, Age 65-79 $55.00, Age 80 and over $40.00 

 

Please enclose your check for your dues as a current member renewing for 2014 and 
Mail to: Eugene RC Aeronauts, PO Box 26344, Eugene, Or. 97402. 

Or bring this INVOICE and your dues to the Meeting. 
 

   

 

Next CLUB Meeting – Tuesday February 24, 7 P.M at Abby’s Pizza on River Road 


